Australian Government
Department of Immigration and Citizenship

26 February 2010

Ms Julie Dennett

Committee Secretary

Senate Standing Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs
PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Dear Ms Dennett

Additional Estimates 9 February 2010: Correction

I wish to correct the record relating to information I provided at the Additional Estimates
hearing of Tuesday 9 February 2010, and to apologise for the error.

In response to a question from Senator Humphries regarding a regular report produced by the
Department of Immigration and Citizenship on the Temporary Business (Long Stay) Subclass
457 visa, I stated that the report is produced quarterly.

The report is actually produced on a monthly basis, and is available on the Department’s
website at http:/www.immi.gov.au/media/statistics/pdf/457-stats-state-territory-janl 0.pdf.

Yours sincerely

7

Kruno Kukoc
First Assistant Secretary,
Principal Adviser Migration Strategies

Telephone: 6264 3741

Fax: 6264 1024
Email: kruno .kukoc@immi.gov.au
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